
 

RETRACTION 
 

The following Notice of Public Hearing has been retracted from the board agenda items indefinitely: 
 

  NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING MULTNOMAH 

COUNTY 
EXEMPTION FROM PUBLIC CONTRACTING 

COMPETITIVE BIDDING REQUIREMENT 
 

Multnomah County is retracting the aforementioned Notice of Public Hearing that was published on 
March 4, 2015 in the Daily Journal of Commerce and from the Multnomah County Board of 
Commissioners Board Meeting Agenda scheduled for March 19, 2015 9:30 am. The Mid County Facility 
Renovation project has been delayed until further notice. 
 
 


